Mike J. Molina

From: Mark White <markwhitemaui@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 9:31 AM

To: Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1

Aloha Council Chair King and Members Molina and Rawlins-Fernandez,

I would like to voice my strong support for Michele McLean as Planning Director. | have know Michele for more than 20
years in various roles with Maui County including her current role as Planning Director. | have always found her to be
hard working, honest and exemplifying the highest degree of integrity. The Planning Director position is a complex job
requiring not only these values but also a high degree of intelligence and knowledge pertaining to county codes and
practices. | have always found her to be very knowledgeable, timely and thorough in her execution of county policies.
Michele's education, work experience and history with Maui County make her an ideal candidate for this position.

| great appreciate your time and consideration.
Mark White

Retired, Non-Profit Director
Paia



